
CERTIFICATION FOR THE PEER REVIEW PROCESS & 
EVALUATION OF THE PEER REVIEW PROCESS  & 

CERTIFICATION FOR NON EXISTENCE OF ARTIFICIAL CITATIONS 
 
Name: Pedro Pablo Cárdenas Alzate 
Institution: Universidad Tecnológica de Pereira 
City: Pereira 
Country: Colombia 
Phone: (057) 3103887661 
Academic Email: ppablo@utp.edu.co 

I declare,  I confirm, I certify and I sign that I received substantial, important, line by line peer 
review with several and substantial comments, important remarks and hints from,  at least, 3 
Reviewers and the Assistant Editor for my paper:  

A note on the dynamics of an HIV infection model using Padé approximants 

with Authors: Pedro Pablo Cárdenas Alzate, José Rodrigo González Granada and Alvaro 
Andrés Quintero Orrego. 

I would like to thank all the reviewers for their thoughtful comments and efforts towards 
improving our manuscript. We revised the manuscript with special attention to the comments that 
we received from, at least, 3 reviewers that they were experts, specialist in the area of my paper. 
I declare,  I confirm, I certify and I sign that  also that no Associate-Editor, no Editor-in-Chief, 
no member of the WSEAS Secretariat forced me in this Journal to add references (citations) to 
any previous publications of this journal. I declare,  I confirm, I certify and I sign that that I have 
made all the changes, modifications, additions, studies, corrections asked by the reviewers and I 
have fully complied with their instructions. I also understand that before the publication the 3 (or 
more than 3) reviewers will check my paper to see if all the changes, modifications, additions, 
studies, corrections etc have been done and I authorize the WSEAS to publish my paper or to 
reject my paper even in the 2nd round of peer review  or to continue with an additional round of 
peer review.  
 
I would like to thank the WSEAS because I received important and rigorous peer review with 
several comments, from 3 Reviewers and the Assistant Editor for the WSEAS . I am glad that 
the paper will be published in this journal soon and I thank the Editor-in-Chief and finally, I 
hope to publish again in your Journal. 
Prof. Pedro Pablo Cárdenas Alzate, Ph.D 
Department of Mathematics 
Universidad Tecnológica de Pereira, Colombia 
Email: ppablo@utp.edu.co 
 

 
Pedro Pablo Cárdenas Alzate 
Date: 04-09-2020. 
 
 


